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From: Cyan Sarah 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 8:00 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 2316 Howard Street

I am in agreeance to removing the parking pad from the front of this heritage house.  More green space, less 
concrete and less vehicle noise close to the house in question as well as adjacent neighbouring 
residences.  This variance has easily one my vote for yes! 
 
Proud Fernwood Resident, 
Cyan Kregosky 


